
       APPROVAL OF COOPERATIVE MEMBERSHIP 

 AGREEMENT WITH KENTUCKY EDUCATIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

CORPORATION 

 

 

 
 

BACKGROUND AND RATIONALE:  Fayette County Public Schools has been invited 
to again participate in the Kentucky Educational Development Corporation (KEDC) by 
the KEDC board of directors. The district will participate in an in-kind membership for 
the 2015-2016 school year. This membership is being offered to FCPS at no cost.   
 

 

STAFF CONTACT:   Mary Wright, Senior Director of Operations and Support 
 

POLICY:   01.11 (General Powers and Duties of the Board) 

 

RECOMMENDATION:   A motion is in order to:   
 
    “Approve the 2015-2016 school year Cooperative   
    Membership Agreement with the Kentucky Educational 
    Development Corporation (KEDC).” 
 
 
 
 


